
Babb Board Report-December 2025
Enrollment:
Grade
K 3
1 2
2 3
3 0
4 4
5 4
6 0
Total 16

Attendance:
On December 4th we were finally able to go on our 1st Quarter attendance trip.  We watched 
the movie Moana 2. Next quarter for our Attendance Incentive those students with 3 or less 
absences will be able to attend. Below is Babb Average Daily Attendance totals for August - 
December along with the District ADA.

August-December Totals August September October November December Total

BPS Total 80 76 79 77 74 77

Babb 74 84 89 89 84 86

On the 10th we had a family engagement night, where we made Christmas ornaments.  

On the 12th we had Christmas Dinner for our parents.  We had a wonderful turnout. 

On the 17th and 18th the students made christmas cookies to serve after our program. Our 
older students take a leadership role and help the younger students with their cookies.



The 19th was our Christmas Concert. It turned out great, the song selection and program was 
led by the students. It is always great to see family and community members working together 
to support our students. The students did an amazing job on their songs. We also had a visitor-
Santa Claus came and handed out candy and took pictures with the kids and community. The 

PTO had amazing snacks for everyone.

On the 20th we had our classroom party. Keith Heavy Runner from Toys for Tots sent out gifts 
for our students. The Blackfeet Tribe, JOM and the PTO had treat bags for our students and 
community.

We are working hard to get ready for our MAST testing in January. Our goal for November was 
for all students to get logged on and take the assessment. We had 100% take the assessment 
that includes the 3 transfers students into the classroom.
Our goal is to score in Bands 2 and 3 as well as to take the tests over multiple days instead of 
one setting.


